ANTI-BULLYING
WEEK 202!

15 - 19" November

ODD SOCKS 8
DAY 2021

Monday 15*" November

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday 15th, we will be taking part in Odd Socks Day to mark the start of anti-bullying
week. Wear your odd socks to school to have fun, be yourself and help spread the message of
‘One Kind Word'.

Children In Need is then on Friday 19™ November. The official BBC theme this year is linked to
children's wellbeing and is being promoted by Joe Wicks with a 'do good, feel good' theme.

To raise funds, all children will be wearing non-uniform on this day. The School Council have
decided pyjamas would fit quite nicely with being relaxed and well rested to promote a healthy
wellbeing. Alternatively, children can dress up in Pudsy bear fancy dress.

We are asking the children to donate at least £1.00 to dress up. This year, we are collecting
donations online via Just Giving. Please follow the link below or on our school's twitter page
@RiseParkSchool to donate. If you would like to donate more than £1.00, do feel free!

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rise-park-primary

There will also be a competition to design the best Pudsy Bear bandana to raise more money for
the charity. Competition sheets will be available for children to buy from Monday 15™ to
Thursday 18™ at break times in school and will cost 50p. They need to be handed in on Children
in Need day (Friday 19™) to be judged by the School Council.

Thank you in advance for your support.

The School Council
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